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Comment:
I do not support changing the existing laws that are currently not being followed by adopting MCR-4.201. There
are renters that are right now taking advantage of the courts not dealing with evictions in a timely manner.
While I understand their are true hardships that exist Landlord's should not be expected to not have rent paid
timely this is a hardship for them.


